
   
 

 

 
 

“Rescuing Pekingese in need for over 30 years” 
We are a 501c3 Non-Profit Organization, all donations are tax deductible. 

P.O. Box 61005 
Richmond, VA 23261 

www.potomacpekes.org 
potomacpekes@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

POTOMAC VALLEY PEKINGESE CLUB INTAKE POLICY

2021

      The Potomac Valley Pekingese Club provides foster home care for 

pekingese in need of rescue.  PVPC accepts pekingese, or dogs whose

appearance is strongly pekingese, from owner surenders, transfers from

other rescue groups, strays and from animal shelters.  PVPC does not

knowingly accept dogs with a bite history nor any aggression issues toward

humans.




